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Correspondence 
No.

Type of Letter (e.g. 
Handwritten, Typed…) Date From To Description/Contents of Correspondence

1 Handwritten 18/10/1979 G. Wallis Phyllis Cockburn
Wallis asking Cockburn for some brief historical information on the Mill Hotel in 

Sudbury, on which he was working on the Whitmore & Binyon made 
waterwheel.

2 Handwritten 07/05/1981 David Naylor Phyllis Cockburn
Naylor enclosed three colour slides of the Whitmore & Binyon waterwheel in 

Cobham Park. He also suggests a future meeting between himself and Cockburn. 

3 Handwritten 27/05/1981 Esme Sibley Phyllis Cockburn
Sibley asks Cockburn whether she would be kind enough to talk to Monewden 

Local History Society about the Wickham Market Iron Works, and suggests a 
date.

4 Handwritten 11/06/1981 Esme Sibley Phyllis Cockburn
Sibley thanking Cockburn and Ken Masters for agreeing to come and talk to the 

Monewden Local History Society.

5 Handwritten 19/11/1981 Esme Sibley Phyllis Cockburn
Sibley thanking Cockburn, Ken Masters and Miss Lyn - Allan for giving a talk to 

their local history society.

6 Typed
Monday April 10th (no 

date given)
Doug Elmo Brooks Jordans A letter explaining Doug Elmo Brooks' wife's love for Jordans cereal.

7 Handwritten 15/08/1965 Edward R. Rackham Mr. Leek
Rackham lists some information of milling and watermill machinery. He also 

mentions Maulden's Mill at Framlingham.

8 Typed 26/01/1986 Dr. M. H. Buys Miss Whitmore
A reply letter in which the Archivist of DeBeers has provided copies of the orders 

placed with Whitmore & Binyon of London.

9 Typed/Word-processed 13/10/1998 Alan D. Wallis The Archivist at Southern Water
Asking for information regarding the beam engines at Chatham, after 

discovering the beam engines had been at Capstone Road.

10 Typed/Word-processed 19/11/1998 Alan D. Wallis Ken Gest
Again, asking for some information regarding some Whitmore & Binyon 

machinery from Southern Water.
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11 Typed/Word-processed 30/11/1998 Graham Amy Alan D. Wallis
A letter apologising for Southern Water not holding any information on 

Whitmore & Binyon.

12 Typed/Word-processed Various Peter Dolman N/A A selection of notes made by Peter Dolman.

13 Typed/Word-processed 07/01/1999 Alan D. Wallis Mr. Preston Wallis asking for more information about Whitmore & Binyon machinery.

14 Handwritten 19/01/1999 Unknown Alan D. Wallis
An apology for not knowing much information about the waterworks that Alan 

D. Wallis was after.

15 Typed 15/01/1999 Alan D. Wallis Mr. Hardy
Wallis stating that Southern Water headquarters at Worthing has no 

information.
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